
January 9, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Hello! My name is Ms. Barnett, and I will be student teaching under Mr. McMahon

for the next 60 school days. I am currently a senior at the University of Montana

Western and am studying Secondary Ed with my content in Modern History along with

Social Sciences.

Before attending the University of Montana Western, I was enrolled in the

Townsend schools K-12! I enjoyed my time at BHS being involved in various sports,

choir, and a handful of the theater productions! As I attended the University of Montana

Western I found a love for learning and wanting to share knowledge with others. I have

been able to attend multiple schools and meet a variety of students, teachers, and

faculty which have all led here!

As I am in the classroom I will be co-teaching with Mr. McMahon following his

instruction for the first few weeks. At some point within the 60 days I will take charge of

the learning taking place in your students' class. I look forward to gaining more

knowledge and understanding from him along with you and your students! I would like

to thank you for the opportunity to work with your child and watch them broaden their

academic interests. If you have any questions please feel free to reach out with the

contact information below!

Sincerely,

Jessie Barnett

(406)324-2819

Jessie.barnett@umwestern.edu

mailto:Jessie.barnett@umwestern.edu



